
 

 

 

TRAWDEN FOREST PRIMARY SCHOOL 

NEWSLETTER 
                                                                                                                          

Every child matters, every moment counts! 
Issue 18                                       

Friday 16th March 2018 

Our Certificate winners this 
week are: 

Yr R Barnaby Whitaker 

Yr 1 Ole Terry 

Yr 2 Jessica Berry 

Yr 3 Billy Lord 

Yr 4 Tobias Disdale 

Yr 5 Toni Langley 

Yr 6 Suzie Carr 

Attendance:  

Y1  achieved 100%  

 

 

 

 

We look forward to seeing you 
next week at our celebration                    

starting at 2:55pm    

                                                                                                 

Our next class assembly 
will be led by Year 3 on                              
Wednesday 21st March 

@2:45pm 

Dates for your diary                                                        

Wednesday 21st March                                                                                                    

Y4 French Day - Please see the letter sent home!                                                                                       

Wednesday 21st March                                                                                                                    

Return Easter egg colouring to class - entry £1                                                                       

Year 3 class assembly                                                                                                                  

Friday 23rd March                                                                                                              

Decorated Easter egg competition                                                                                      

School closes at 3.30pm for Easter  Holiday                                                                       

Monday 9thApril                                                                                                                    

School opens at 8.50am for Summer term 

Headteacher’s Note:                                                                                                                            

I hope that you have all seen our new school Facebook 
page! If not please take a look , like and share all the 
wonderful things we do in school. I would like to thank 
Mr Loynds for creating the page and posting for us. Keep your eyes 
peeled next week! 

I have been asked to pass on some important information to you 
from our School Governing Body - they have started the process of 
recruiting a permanent Headteacher for Trawden Forest Primary 
School and will inform you of the outcome at the end of the process. 

I hope that everyone has a wonderful time at the PTA Spring Fling 
tonight in school. I cant wait to see the pictures! 

Thank you for your continued support, Mrs L Stinchon 

TRAWDEN FOREST PRIMARY SCHOOL COUNCIL 

The school Council are holding a decorated boiled egg competition on the last Friday 

of this term. There will be a prize for the winner and runner up in each class and a mini 

egg for everyone who enters! Each class will be displaying their masterpieces around 

their respective hall. The children need to do them at home and bring them in on Friday 23rd March 

when they come in to school in the morning.    They will then be judged! 

Each entry must be taken home at the end of the day.                                                                                                                

They could make theirs into Humpty Dumpty, a climber, a swimmer, an                         

animal such as a spider or anything.  They can add a background or                                

surroundings for their egg. I cant wait to see what they create - have fun! 
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Tuesdays   3.30-4.30                                                                      

Y3 and Y4 Football  

Thursdays   3.30-5.00 

Karate KS1 hall    

Thursdays   3.30-4.30                                       

KS1 Tri Golf FUNDA - KS2 hall                                     

Fridays  3.30-4.30                                                                     

KS2 Dance FUNDA - KS2 hall                                     

 

 

THIS TUESDAY  3.30-4.30PM  (20th 

MARCH) IS THE LAST                                         

HOMEWORK CLUB 
 

Please watch this space for the new after 

school clubs that we will be offering after 

the Easter Holiday! 

2018 KS2 SATs Tests for all Year 6 

children will take place during the 

w/b 14th May. This is a very important week for our 

Year 6 children so please ensure that you have not  

arranged a holiday for this time. Mr Burnley will be 

providing more detail and sending out a Sat’s Tips 

booklet after the Easter Holidays.  

 After Parents Evening last month we asked parents for their opinions via an on line 
survey :- 
Thank you for your time and responses 

% Strongly 
agree/
agree 

% 
Don’t 
know 

My Child enjoys school 98   

The school actively encourages children to arrive on time every day 92   

My child is encouraged to work hard and try their best 98   

The school communicates with me effectively about how to support my child’s  
learning 

We hope that you are now feeling more informed by our termly parents evenings and 
termly information sessions - this term it was Phonics and Sats, next term it will be 
Maths 

87   

Visitors are made to feel welcome in the school 94   

I feel comfortable approaching the school about any worries or concerns my child has 98   

Pupils are generally well behaved and well mannered 96   

The school is taking the right action to address any poor behaviour 

We are taking the assumption that the parents who voted ” Don’t know”  have no 
concerns because they have not experienced an instance where poor behaviour by or 
to their child has had to be dealt with 

60 36 

The school provides a range of extra curricular activities 

The after school extra curricular activities will change after Easter and enrichment  
activities are under review in school 

87   

I would recommend Trawden Forest Primary School to another family 90  8 


